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Some would argue the rationality of assault weapons for the general public, but since 

18-20 year olds commit gun HOMICIDES at a rate nearly three times greater than 

adults 21 and over, it would make sense at least to prohibit the purchase and 

possession of semiautomatic firearms for persons under age 21 years.  This may be 

a small ask with a big return: fewer deaths by teenagers.    

 

Please support HB 2006. 
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Mother of four, grandmother of three. 


